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Kevin Borque  
P.O. Box 610 
Fortuna, CA 95540 
onedropcultivators@gmail.com  

Dear Kevin Borque,  

Letter of Completed Work for Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement, 
Notification No 1600-2019-0543-R1, APN 214-234-007 

This letter is to inform you that the California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) 
has reviewed the materials you submitted to demonstrate the project authorized by 
Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement No 1600-2019-0543-R1 (Project) has been 
completed in accordance with your agreement. Based on CDFW’s review of the 
information you provided, and a site visit conducted on October 18, 2023, CDFW has 
determined that the Project has been completed. This letter serves as written 
verification that a subsequent agreement is not needed to obtain or maintain a 
cultivation license issued by the Department of Cannabis Control. This letter does not 
relieve you of the notification requirement in Fish and Game Code section 1602 for any 
future activities subject to this requirement.  

Please note that as the permittee, you remain responsible for implementing any 
mitigation measures or other provisions specified in your agreement to protect 
fish and wildlife resources after your agreement expires or is terminated, as 
specified in Fish and Game Code section 1605, subdivision (a)(2). 

If you have questions regarding this letter, please contact Georgia Hamer, 
Environmental Scientist by email at Georgia.Hamer@wildlife.ca.gov.  

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Rebecca Garwood, Environmental Program Manager 
 
ec:  California Department of Fish and Wildlife  

Georgia Hamer and James Rosauer  
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